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I support the changes proposed to Nursing Services as this is a fair and much needed change
for patients and nurses. 

Nursing home Regulations proposed changes part 1 Including proposed changes
in minimum daily hours  of service per patient (resident)

PA Bulletin 

211.12. Nursing services

Section has a supporting discussion concerning the rationale and
process arriving at and supporting minimum required number of
daily nursing hours to 4.1 per patient from the current 2.7

Christopher Ellis, Reading, PA 
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